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Paula Warner is the Executive Assistant to the CEO, Courtney Hall. In this role,
she facilitates Courtney’s ability to effectively lead IW, serves as Board liaison,
and is key to IW’s smooth operations. Paula joined Interfaith Works in March
2022 after working at The NEA Foundation in Washington, DC. Prior to working
in the nonprofit sector, Paula acquired a wealth of administrative experience in a
wide range of organizations over the years, prepared by her bachelor’s degree in
organizational management. Paula grew up in NJ and met her husband at The
American University, Washington, DC, and they have raised their two children in
Montgomery County. Paula was a fierce advocate for both her children, but out
of her compassion for all students, her children’s classmates also benefitted
from her advocacy in the PTA of Montgomery County Public Schools. Her
passion is helping people of all ages, but she has mentored, taught, and spent
time with young people of all races, creeds, and cultures. She is also currently
committed to the work of helping others as they strive for self-sufficiency in the
community. Paula is also a dedicated volunteer at her church, where she serves
as communications director, play writer/director, and teacher. She loves
spending time with her friends and family (especially her grandson), going to
plays and concerts, listening to Gospel music, reading, and soaking up the sun!


